
This week at Cavalry: 

 Thank you for generous contributions to our Christmas charity fundraising. Last Friday we took 
part in National Christmas Jumper Day and raised £344.64for ‘Save the Children’. Our 
collections at the end of each production raised a total of £481.25 for ‘Shine’ (supporting 
children with spina bifida and hydrocephalus). Both charities will be delighted with these 
donations. 

 The PTFA Prize Draw took place on Tuesday 18th December, and all prize winners have now 
been contact. Again, your support has been fantastic and the PTFA have raised over £700. 
Earlier in 2018 the PTFA purchased new microphones for us to use in our productions and they 
were a huge help in all our performances over the last week and a half.  

 Nursery children’s dress up day raised £72.40 towards an outdoor writing area – thank you! 
 

 Coming up soon: 
3rd and 4th January 2019 – school and nursery closed for staff training 
Monday 7th January 2019 – school and nursery open for new term 
18th to 22nd February – school and nursery closed for half term 
4th to 8th March – Y5/6 residential visit to North Wales 
1st to 3rd April – Y3 residential visit to Burwell House 
Friday 5th April – last day of Spring term  
Tuesday 23rd April – school and nursery re-open for the summer term 
Monday 6th May – school closed for May Bank Holiday 
27th to 31st May – school and nursery closed for half term 
Monday 3rd June – school and nursery closed for staff training 
Wednesday 24th July 2018 – last day of Summer term 
 

All term dates for the year ahead can be found on the school website. 
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